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President Kathy Ingle called the December 3, 2015 meeting to order at 7:00 pm and Stephanie Drey opened with a prayer.
Directors’  Reports:  Mr. Holland 
Mr. Holland reported that the pep band performed very well at the Unidome for the semi-final and championship football game.  In general, moving the band next to the student section at the last home football game was well received by the Dowling fans and Mr. Holland is interested in feedback from the band parents and band students regarding that change.

The directors are working on the marching band calendar for next year and some dates have been tentatively set on the calendar.  These dates are subject to change at this point but the plan is to try to keep the competition schedule very similar to last year’s schedule.

The Christmas concert is Sunday December 13 at 4pm in the Dowling auditorium.  Students are asked to report for the concert at 3pm.  After the Christmas concert members of the Bras Choir will do some drive by caroling at certain predetermined places under the direction of Mr. Holland.
Mr. Holland will be sending a web blast to confirm sign ups for the Perry Band Olympics.

Mr. Holland wants band members and parents to note the time change for Deep Maroon Serenade this year. Doors will open for Deep Maroon on Sunday, February 7, 2016 at 1:00 pm at the West Des Moines Sheraton and the program will begin at 1:30 pm.
Mr. Hoover was not able to attend the Booster meeting because he was at the SCIBA Honor Band auditions.

Treasurer- Veronica Degen
Band account statements were emailed this week.   If your student account is in arrears you are asked to make a deposit as soon as possible.
Drake Concessions- Veronica Degen
Veronica noted that there are 3 basketball games in December.  As of the night of the Booster meeting, she still needed 1 adult and 1 child worker on December 9.
Recruitment- Lynne Belile
The committee organized an informational table at the November DCHS Open House for prospective students and had DCHS band students manning the table.  The table drew a good number of prospective students and their parents. 
Christmas Concert-Jodi Ingham
Jodi has been working on the program for the concert and it is currently at the print shop.

Butter Braid Sales- Kathy Ingle on behalf of Brigid Greening
The band sold $6,000 worth of Butter Braids this year (429 items).  40% of each student’s sales profits will go into his or her band account.
Chaperone/Council Bluffs- Kathy Ingle on behalf of Lorie Hancock and Ann Spellman
The hotels, buses, and meals have been lined up for the Jazz Band trip to the Council Bluffs Competition the weekend of January 15-16.

 Concert Uniforms- Kathy Ingle on behalf of Madeline Meyer

Madeline is looking for someone to shadow her with regard to the concert uniforms and to eventually take over the position.
Media, Photography, Video and Webmaster –Fritz Nordengren/Mike Hoefing
The band has 30 events coming up before the end of the school year and the committee is working to make sure that all of the events will be photographed.  The website and email blasts are going well. 
Secretary- Stephanie Drey
No report
Other Business- A discussion regarding recruitment of middle school band members ensued.
Respectfully Submitted,
Stephanie Drey 
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